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LETTER DATED 14 NOVEMBER 1994 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to refer to the Presidential Statement made at the
3448th meeting of the Security Council in connection with the item entitled "An
agenda for peace: peace-keeping", and in particular to the Council’s decision
that meetings should be held as a matter of course between members of the
Council, troop-contributing countries and the Secretariat to facilitate the
exchange of information and views on peace-keeping operations.

I should like to inform you that I have designated Mr. Chinmaya Gharekhan
to co-chair the meetings on the Secretariat side. He will be assisted as
appropriate by senior officials from the Department of Peace-keeping Operations
and the Department of Political Affairs.

(Signed ) Boutros BOUTROS-GHALI
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